
 

 

Welcome to Year 1! 

Hello Italy! I am Mr. Freestone and I am so excited to be your class teacher next year. We have 

so many fantastic topics and books planned for next year I just know that we are going to have 

a great time together. It will be a year full of new learning, opportunities and adventures!  

 

 

This will be my second year teaching at Clockhouse after 

teaching Year 4 last year and I am super excited to return to 

teaching Year 1! If you would like to know a little about me, I 

moved to Romford two years ago and last year I got a puppy! 

Her name is Freya and I love her very much! She loves to play 

with other dogs and fetch sticks in the park! As well as looking 

after Freya, in my free time I like to travel, hike, go camping, 

and play board games with friends. I also love cooking and I 

really enjoy cooking new dishes for friends and family to try! 

Teacher Favourites: 

Colour: Green 

Food: Ramen 

Wild Animal: Elephant 

Domestic Animal: Dogs of course! 

Chocolate: Dark Chocolate 

Movie: Moana 

Book growing up: The Tiger who 

Came to Tea 

Hobbies: Board Games, Dog 

Walking, and Video Games 

In Italy, we will need to work as a team so that we can reach our 

true potential. Everyone will need to work together to show that 

we are Ready, Responsible, Respectful and Resilient. By giving our 

best efforts and having high expectations of 

ourselves, we know that we can achieve our dreams. 

I had a blast on Meet the Teacher Day and I am 

already looking forward to September! 

Have a fantastic summer! 

Mr Freestone. 


